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March 22, 2021 

James W. Sewall Company 

Attn: Jodi O’Neal 

136 Center Street 

P.O. Box 433 

Old Town, ME. 04468 

 

Dear Jodi, 

 The Town of Greenville has received your letter regarding the Big Moose Redevelopment in Big 

Moose Township. Currently the Town of Greenville is contracted with Piscataquis County to provide 

Solid Waste Removal for that area. 

 

In regards to your request of the acceptance of approximately 7,770 cubic yards of construction and 

demolition debris; The Town of Greenville currently is not capable of accepting/ receiving that 

amount demolition debris due to the Transfer Station container capacity. We do not have enough 

containers or the availability to transport it to its final destination in Bangor in a timely manner. We 

are capable of handling small quantities, however not all at once.  

 

In regards to the Municipal Solid Waste (msw); the Greenville Transfer Station is capable and willing 

to accept additional waste from the proposed Big Moose Redevelopment area in the future. 

 

I encourage a meeting with the Piscataquis County Manager and myself to discuss the impact to the 

county’s budget as well as the town’s budget; as Greenville receives payment from the county for 

the use of the Transfer Station. 

 

If you have any further questions please contact me. 

 

 

Mike Roy 

Town Manager 

Town of Greenville 
 


